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Healthy Bites 
CSNA SUMMER CONFERENCE 2023 

 

Registration is now open and it’s time to start training for this 
year’s main event brought to you by the Colorado School Nutri-
tion Association, the CDE Office of School Nutrition and the Col-
orado Department of Human Services. 
 
Our annual conference “Blazing the Trail” through Colorado and 
stopping at a new location in Pueblo, Colorado. We are excited 
to bring you a locally focused agenda with engaging and in-
formative breakout sessions, the perfect food, technology and 
equipment show to keep you on track, and exciting networking 
events to join your favorite teammates. 
 
The opening events will start on Monday, June 12 with Pre-Con 
Warmups, SNS and Serv-Safe Exams, and a can't miss Wel-
come Reception, and that’s just to get the conference started. 
Tuesday, June 13, and Wednesday June 14, events are packed 
back-to-back to get you on your feet to victory. 
 
We can't wait to see you all in June!  Conference details, spon-
sorship opportunities, registration links and information can be 
found on our website.  

Let’s let the games begin. Register today! 

Brandon Durio, CEC 
CSNA President Elect and Conference Chair 2022-23 

https://www.colosna.com/SAVEtheDATEAnnualSummerConference2023.aspx


SNS Exam Virtual Study 

Sessions 

SNS Study Sessions are starting soon for 2023! 

See below flyer for details/ dates and RSVP today if you plan to attend. 

Please note: If you do plan to take the exam this summer you MUST register for the exam directly with SNA. 

https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSd8fvwlaBTiOcmZCW9XWRMdH7p7LKhWQLPRaSlciq7aAkdGmQ/viewform
https://schoolnutrition.org/careers-training/certificate-credentialing/credentialing/


CSNA Election 

Voting Open Mar 1-22, 2023 

The voting page is open through March 26th on CSNA's website for our 2023/24 Election. 
This year it is an uncontested election for both the Vice President and Treasurer positions. 

We are thrilled to announce our 2 very qualified candidates,  
Anna Meza for VP and Katie Cossette for Treasurer! 

 
Please take a moment to vote and select either, a vote for our proposed candidates, or se-

lect the Write In option to put another name forward. 

Click on below images to enlarge 

https://www.colosna.com/protected/snamemberlogin.aspx
https://www.colosna.com/protected/snamemberlogin.aspx
https://www.colosna.com/Downloads/Anna%20Meza%20Candidate%20Flyer%202023.pdf
https://www.colosna.com/Downloads/Katie%20Cossette%20Candidate%20Flyer%202023.pdf


PPL Update 
 

Cherry blossoms were heavy on the trees lining our Nation’s Capitol as the PP&L team and your CSNA Board mem-
bers represented all your hard work in our schools by attending the national Legislative Action Conference in Wash-
ington, DC in March 2023.  We had 27 Colorado attendees charge the Hill on March 7th to talk to our Colorado Sena-
tors and Representatives about the School Nutrition Association Position Paper.  The position paper is created at the 
national level with input from school districts across our country.  This is where your voice matters, when SNA asks 
you to complete surveys about “what are your challenges” and “what is important to you” in School Nutrition.   

So make your voice heard when these surveys pop up in your mailbox! We spoke on your behalf on the following 
topics: 

1. Funding! We asked for additional funding to assist in the extremely high inflation we are seeing in labor, food 
and supplies.  Two important bills have been presented to assist us with funding.  Please make your voice is 
heard by taking Action with SNA to support these bills.  Follow this link. 
 
2.    Healthy School Meals for All Students – Even though Colorado has this covered starting next year, we need-
ed to ask our legislators to make this equitable across our nation.  A federally funded Healthy School Meals for 
All program would significantly reduce administrative burdens on districts and make access to nutritious meals 
equitable. 
 
3.   Maintain our current nutrition standards – with the new USDA proposed rules for Child Nutrition, this was a 
hot topic in our meetings.  Many School Nutrition Professionals made their voice clear that implementation of 
some of the new rules will be detrimental to our program and the vendors who provide food for our programs. 
To comment on these rules, click here. 
 
4.   Reduce regulatory and administrative burdens – this is just as it sounds.  We ask for our programs to be just 
as robust in nutritional integrity, but with less regulatory burden on all levels from administration to service on 
the line.  USDA had to issue over 100 waivers just for us to serve students during COVID.  That is a great example 
of how highly regulated our program has become. 
 
 

If you have questions regarding 
PP&L please contact Shannon 
Thompson at sthomp-
son2@cherrycreekschools.org 

https://schoolnutrition.org/advocacy/sna-action-network/?vvsrc=%2fCampaigns%2f102059%2fRespond
https://www.regulations.gov/document/FNS-2022-0043-0001
mailto:sthompson2@cherrycreekschools.org
mailto:sthompson2@cherrycreekschools.org


Sharing our Voices on the Hill 

  

 

 
 



 
ANC in DENVER! 

Volunteers Needed 

CSNA is so excited to help host the SNA Annual National Conference that will take 
place in Denver, July 9-11, 2023.  It goes without saying that this event will be a 
large undertaking and that it will require a lot of passionate volunteers.  CSNA will 
be helping to coordinate these volunteer opportunities and we hope you are one of 
the passionate individuals that is going to help make this event happen! 
 
Volunteer duties are open to all CSNA District Members and could include 
welcoming and directing attendees; monitoring lounges; assisting in conference 
bag stuffing; supporting the registration booth; assisting with Culinary Demos and 
with the New Product Showcase; monitoring private meeting rooms; assisting with 
seating during general sessions; etc.  Any volunteer that provides at least 8 hours 
of service will receive reimbursement for 50% of their registration fee!  Volunteer 
service can be accumulated throughout the entirety of the event.  Pre-event volun-
teers-starting on July 7-will also be needed. 
 

The registration window for these volunteer opportunities is open now. 
CLICK HERE TO SIGN UP/REGISTER AS A VOLUNTEER 

 
In the meantime, if you have any questions about being an ANC volunteer, feel 
free to reach out to Amy Faricy (Amy.Faricy@dcsdk12.org) or Kara Sample 
(ksample@greeleyschools.org). 

https://xpressreg.net/register/anco0723/landing.php??
mailto:Amy.Faricy@dcsdk12.org
mailto:ksample@greeleyschools.org









